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Nasdaq Proposes Change to Listing Standards to 
Require that Listed Companies Have an Internal 
Audit Function

Date:  03/13/13

The NASDAQ Stock Market LLC ("Nasdaq") recently filed with the Securities and Exchange Commission ("SEC") a 
proposed rule change requiring that listed companies establish and maintain an internal audit function (the "Proposed
Rule Change"). The SEC is soliciting comments from interested parties up until March 29, 2013.
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